Students Nominated
for the Outstanding
Engineering Student
of the Year Award

Cleveland State University’s Fenn College of
Engineering nominated four individuals for
the Outstanding Engineering Student of the
Year Award, presented by the Cleveland
Area National Engineers Week Committee.
Nominees included: Heather Hlasko, civil
engineering; Eric Mack, civil engineering;
Ryan Nakhoul, computer engineering; and
Hoby Randrianasolo, industrial engineering.

The students were selected based not only
on academic achievements, but also for their
involvement inzcollege activities including
student organizations, as well as for their
volunteer efforts and work related accom-
plishments.

In his letter recommending these students,
Dean Charles Alexander said, “I believe that
each nominee possesses a spirit of teamwork,
a sense of responsibility, and a professional
demeanor that is critically important in
today’s business environment. I am confi-
dent that each student is well qualified for
this honor.”

(..)

Throughout his career at Cleveland State Eric Mack
has been on the Dean’s list almost every semester. He
has received several scholarships including: the Ford
Motor Scholarship, the Washington International
Group Scholarship, and the Ohio Contractors Associa-
tion Scholarship. He also received the William H.
Compton Engineering Award last year.

Mack was the president of the student chapter of the American Society of Civil
Engineers (ASCE) at Cleveland State, the vice-president of the Joint Engineer-
ing Council (JEC), and was the treasurer of Tau Beta Pi during his senior year.

Since graduation, Mack has been working for GRL Engineers, Inc. In the fall,
he will be attending Cleveland State to obtain master’s degrees in civil engi-
neering and business administration.

Both Hlasko and Mack were appointed vice-presidents of the Fenn College

Alumni Association.



